
Quick 
NewsflashDates for week ahead:

Week beginning: 28th April 

Ask your child/ren
about:

Cost of the School Day Support
West Lothian Councils school clothing grant, free school 
meals and milk applications are open for the academic 
year 2024/2025.
Please take time to apply as there have been adjustments 
to the threshold amount you can earn so you may now be 
eligible for this support.
We would also encourage you to apply even if your 
child/children are in Primaries 1 to 5 as although they 
receive universal free school meals you may be missing 
out on the clothing grant and free milk.
https://www.westlothian.gov.uk/mealsandclothing
If you would like help to complete the application or would 
like to check you are receiving all the support you are 
entitled to contact The Families and Young People’s Advice 
Service on 01506 – 283000 (option4) or 
email fypas@westlothian.gov.uk

 Well done to our Area B children for their fabulous show at the 
end of last term

 Well done to our choir for their amazing performance at the 
end of last term

 Area B children are very excited about their new question: Can 
you imagine what jobs people do to help get food from a farm 
to your plate? What skills do you think they would need?

 Some of our Area B learners visited Crusader court this week 
to share their Easter songs and play some games. We were so 
proud of their behavior and so glad to begin our visits here 
again

 Some of our Area A children attended West Lothian College to 
do some PE at the gym

 Glenvue nursery staff are busy planning for their ‘Come plant 
with us’ morning which will be held on the 9th May. If you can 
spare  a cutting of a plant / a bedding plant or something e.g. a 
welly boot that we can recycle for a plant pot we would be 
very grateful. More information will be able to be found about 
this in the nursery.

 Mr Sinclair’s, Miss Pegg’s and Miss Figurska’s (P7B) parents 
evening will now be held on Wednesday 7th May. Further 
details will be sent out regarding this.

Monday -
Tuesday - Selected children to visit 
Beecraigs
P5 and P6 pupils to attend swimming
Wednesday – Social Enterprise group 
to work with Area B children
Thursday – P7 pupils to attend 
transition swimming event
Workshop with speech and language 
for parents in Glenvue nursery on play 
interactions (2pm-3pm)
Friday – Glenvue Parents morning 
appointments 
Selected Area A children to attend 
college

2024 – 2025
– Dedridge Primary is 50 years old!

Their first week back – what learning plans do 
the class have for this term?

UNCRC articles: Article 31 (leisure, play and culture)

Every child has the right to relax, play and
take part in a wide range of cultural and

artistic activities.

Please see what our new badge is going to look like. 
We love it!
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